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Good morning and to whom this may concern I just want to say that I'm really happy that I
was able to get my son into eagle charter School the staff are very helpful I'm so happy that
the classes are smaller I have a son who is ADHD and he needs that extra help and here eagle
charter school he's getting that extra help which I appreciate very much I'm super excited
about him starting 6th grade here and excelling like I'm really hopeful that he is going to do
good luck this year we're going to have a great year.
Regina Williams
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